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TO OUR STAKEHOLDERS: 

Cermaq Group recognizes that a key requirement in the UN Global Compact is the preparation 
and reporting of an annual Communication on Progress (COP). Our 2021 Sustainability Report 
is set for publication in May 2022. This means that our COP will be published after the usual 
deadline in April.  

We remain strongly committed to the Global Compact’s principles and hope for your 
understanding in asking for an extension period until our report is published. Our COP will be 
made available on the UN Global Compact website in May 2022 

Kind regards 
For Cermaq Group AS 

Daniel Joseph Pescatore 
Sustainability Analyst 

 

 Oslo, 20 April 2022 
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